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Dear Friends, 
 
We celebrate with you this season of Advent and all that it holdsðfor a world that seems to 
hold its breath each year at this time as we waitðwaiting for new birth, waiting for new life, 
waiting for our Savior yet again.  As we anticipate what is to come, we look toward a new 
year that is also filled with hope. 
  
The past few weeks we have moved through a wonderful season, lifting up the idea of stewardship and how 
it is that we care for all that God has given usðincluding here at Central a building that is in need of some 
new life as well.  Our Session and Trustees have worked tirelessly to assess and address the issues with 
our roof. Through a loan that has been approved by the congregation, we will get the work done as soon as 
is possible. And we will also continue to assess how we are to repay the funds that have been bor-
rowed.  Having come off of a capital campaign so recently, the Session felt it wise to do the work right away, 
while taking a break from raising new capital funds. At the same time, we are in need of a budget that     
supports the ministry we long to do and the immediate requirement of paying off the loan we�¶ve borrowed. 
 
And we�¶re on our way to seeing this through.  The prayerful consideration and giving from our                 
congregational pledges has us poised to do some wonderful ministry in 2019, but we are not quite where 
we would like to be yet.  The goal of raising pledges in the amount of $750,000 for 2019 is still a worthy one. 
And we will be faithful stewards of the funds that are given to do this work. 
 
If you have pledged, we say thank you for that promise and the hope that it holds for the church, but also 
the hope it represents through your commitment to Central�¶s work.  If you have not pledged, we ask you to 
consider doing so. The plans for ministry in the year to come are leaning on this promise, so that we can 
start to formulate the plans that will become reality. 
 
Thank you for all that this ministry represents together.  As we seek to provide for those in need, as we    
are a spiritual home for more than 500 members, as we love with determination, as we wonder about the 
possibilities, and as we serve with imagination and purpose and by the Lord�¶s invitation, we are grateful to 
pastor this congregation and this community of faith we know as Central Presbyterian Church.  Please join 
us in worship and we also hope you�¶ll spend some time with us this Advent and Christmas season. 
  
With gratitude, 
 
Rev. Tim Black and Rev. Emily Chudy 
 


